STATEMENT OF REASONS

City of Newcastle upon Tyne
(Back Normanton Terrace Area) 
Experimental Traffic Regulation Order 2023

The Council’s reasons for making the above Order and for proceeding by way of Experimental TRO are as follows:-

Complaints have been received from local residents about the indiscriminate parking of vehicles in the back lane of Normanton Terrace which affects access for residents. 
There are also complaints about speed and volume of vehicles using this back lane. 

In order to address these concerns the Council is proposing to introduce the following measures – a Prohibition of Motor Vehicles restriction on the back lane of Normanton Terrace and No Waiting At Any Time restrictions on the same lane, to reduce the amount of traffic using this road and causing obstructions with indiscriminate parking.  

These restrictions will be introduced initially on an experimental basis to assess the impact on the surrounding areas.

During the experimental period consideration will be given to making a permanent Traffic Regulation Order in like terms.  

		




	
	

	
	




